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In a continued effort to improve the electric infrastructure that serves our community, the City of Fallon
will be conducting a planned power outage today, October 26, 2022 at 3:00 p.m. Please plan for today’s
outage to last approximately 30 minutes.

In most circumstances, the City of Fallon is able to notify customers of planned outages well in advance
of a utility interruption. However, it is imperative that the infrastructure upgrades associated with today’s
planned outage not be delayed.

WHY ARE WE TURNING OFF YOUR POWER?

We need to make some improvements to the power system in your neighborhood. Most of the time, we
can do this with no impact to you. Sometimes, we need to shut off your power so our crews can work
safely. We know being without power is inconvenient. If you need any assistance or need more
information, please call (775) 423-3040. We’ll turn the lights back on as soon as we can!

WHAT YOU CAN DO:

If you rely on medical equipment dependent on electricity, have a plan to maintain use of your equipment
during the outage. If you need assistance with your medical equipment, please call (775) 423-3040.

Charge cell phones.

Unplug computers, televisions and sensitive electronics.

Notify your home security company.

Know how to manually operate garage doors and electric gates.
Minimize opening refrigerator and freezer doors during the outage.

PLEASE REFER TO THE MAP BELOW TO KNOW IF YOU WILL BE IMPACTED:
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